
                                                                                                  

COMMUNIQUE 

 

Issuance of Authenticity Letter for Certificate of Character 

 

The public is hereby informed that the Office of the Director of Public 

Prosecutions, Certificate of Character section will no more issue 

authenticity letters. 

To verify the authenticity of a certificate of character, the user will have 

to scan the QR Code or access the website: 

https://ecertificateofcharacter.govmu.org 

 

The Office of the DPP relies on the usual understanding and cooperation 

of the public. 

 

 

Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions 

16 July 2024 

https://ecertificateofcharacter.govmu.org/

